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City Bird S.A. joins the Boeing Next-Generation 737 family as the first Belgian operator of two Next-Generation
737 airplanes. Boullioun Aviation Services, Inc. helped make this possible through a lease agreement with City
Bird. This expansion of their fleet will establish valuable connections between Brussels and major tour
destinations throughout Europe and North America. City Bird will take delivery of the new airplanes in 2001.

###


